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Sanctuary Church has received several inquiries from people who received a "blessing ring" during the 

Family Federation's fraudulent "blessings" of February 2013. This ring has only the name of Hak Ja Han 

engraved on the inside (see photo). 

 

We are advising people wearing this ring to remove it from their finger immediately and have a jeweler 

erase the name "Hak Ja Han". This is the Korean script on the inside of the ring that is visible in a 

photograph attached to this post. 

 

Hyung Jin Nim advises us that the ring represents a curse in its present form. He asks that people wearing 

this ring remove it from their finger and not put it back on until the name "Hak Ja Han" has been erased. 

 

The "blessings" by the Family Federation in February 2013 were performed under the control and 

dominion of Satan and put everyone who participated under Satan's authority. 

 

People who participated in these blessings can return to True Father's authority by participating in a 

Blessing Marriage ceremony officiated by Hyung Jin Nim's couple. We are planning a 210 couple 

Blessing at Sanctuary Church on Aug. 30. Please contact us for details. 

 

 


